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Year 8 Parent Consultation Evening – Wednesday, 29th March 2023 – 4pm to 6pm 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We look forward to welcoming all parents and carers of year 8 students to our parent consultation evening 
in school on Wednesday, 29th March 2023 – 4pm to 6pm. 
 
All appointments can be made through our online booking system which opens at 8am on Monday, 20th 
March here SchoolCloud - Beckfoot Upper Heaton and can also be accessed be via the website 
Beckfoot Upper Heaton - Home.  
 
Each appointment will last for 5 minutes with your chosen teachers.  
 
You can find guidance to help you gain access to School Cloud here: 
https://www.beckfootupperheaton.org/seecmsfile/?id=4972 
 
If you require any support in booking your appointments or about any aspect of the parents evening, 
please contact us at reception@beckfootupperheaton.org. We will be happy to help. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Mr M Ward 
Deputy Headteacher 
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